From: Quigley, Elaine

Sent: 21 August 2019 15:57

To: Sunny Desai

Subject: RE: Condition 13 80 Charlotte Street
Hi Sunny,

Thanks for your email.

Unfortunately we can’t amend decision notices once they have been finalised. The decision was issued in
May 2019. | can confirm that the nature conservation officer suggested the installation of the starling
boxes which is shown on the drawing no. A-07-P0701 that you have attached to your email. This email is
a note of comfort that drawing no A-07-P0701 is accepted and agreed as the correct drawing number
rather than the one shown on the decision notice (drawing no. A-07-P3000).

If you would like a formally amend the decision notice it would be necessary to submit another approval of
details application with the correct drawings attached.

| hope that this helps.
Kind regards

Elaine

Elaine Quigley
Senior Planner
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From: Sunny Desai <sunny.desai@dp9.co.uk>

Sent: 23 July 2019 17:31

To: Quigley, Elaine <Elaine.Quigley@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Condition 13 80 Charlotte Street

Hi Elaine,

I’ve noticed an error in the decision notice for this one. | believe when we sent the zoomed in version of
the plan this was an older version and not updated in accordance with the revised Ecology Statement.

The correct drawing is attached (A-07-P0701).

Are you able to update the decision? Apologies for the confusion.

thanks

Sunny Desai
Associate Director
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